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Auburn University Students visited Structural

Wood Systems this quarter as part of their = f ]
Forest Products and Sustainability Tour. &—' R, £

"
d

College of Architecture, Design & Construction,

visit several facilities during this tour. Each stop .;

on their tour highlights different aspects of the -
timber industry.

During the plant tour, students can watch the
process of glulam manufacturing and watch our
fabricators turn these beams into Architectural
showpieces. Students are also given a tour of
our steel shop, where they can watch custom
connections being made in real time.

Structural Wood Systems has been a proud part
of this tour for over 45 years. Each year we look
forward to sharing what we do with a new
generation of Architects and Designers.
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